
 
 

 
 

September 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 9 Parent Information Evening 
 
I would like to invite you into our school on Thursday 15th September for our Year 9 Parent Information Evening. 
The evening will begin at 5.00pm in the school hall.  
 
The purpose of this evening will be to provide you with guidance as to how you can best support your child in 
succeeding in the Key Stage 4 courses they are beginning this year. The session will last for around 1 hour, 30 
minutes and will involve a presentation delivered by Heads of Departments, including the Heads of English, 
Maths, Science, MFL, Humanities and Technology.  There will also be a session in the Library on wellbeing and 
online safety, as well as refreshments in the Hotpot Diner. Relevant materials such as revision guides will also 
be on sale on the boulevard for some subjects – contactless payment will be available. Members of the Strategic 
Leadership Team will be present throughout the evening. As the session will be designed for parents, it is not 
compulsory for students to attend. However, if they do so we ask for your support in ensuring they wear full 
school uniform. 
 
Car Parking will be available at both the front and rear of the school and also the bus bay but this will, as always, 
be limited. If you are parking within the local area may I respectfully ask that this is done with due consideration 
to local residents.  Please contact the school before your visit if you require any assistance with regards to 
accessing the school so that any necessary arrangements, including car parking, can be put in place beforehand 
to ensure your visit runs as smoothly as possible.   
  
On arrival we would be grateful if you would sign in at the front or rear of the school via one of our members of 
staff.  This allows us to monitor who is in the building in the interests of health and safety. 
  
Please fill in Microsoft Form to confirm your attendance by 3pm on Wednesday 14th September. 
  

The link is here: 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-D_VT3cHjUea-
RZEinups10JKCRuXqVIkKlgy31XFPNUNDdZWVZVWDZZUEhQSjJaRlhSRExSVkxTQy4u 
 

We look forward to welcoming you into our school on Thursday 15th September at 5pm. 

 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs S Khan   
Deputy Headteacher 
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